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File No. 14-1478 

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to developing a program to improve 
energy and water efficiency in existing buildings. 

Recommendations for Council action: 

1. REQUEST the City Attorney and the Los Angeles Department of Building and Safety 
(LADBS) to prepare and present an ordinance to implement the proposed recommendations 
contained in the LADBS report dated October 19, 2015, attached to the Council file. 

2. REFER the matter to the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee for 
consideration. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the LADBS. Neither the City Administrative Officer 
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary 

At the public hearing held on November 18, 2015, the Energy and Environment Committee 
considered a LADBS report relative to developing a program to improve energy and water efficiency 
in existing buildings. LADBS staff gave the Committee background information on the matter. After 
an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council request the City 
Attorney and the LADBS to prepare an ordinance to implement the proposed recommendations 
contained in the LADBS report dated October 19, 2015, attached to the Council file, and to refer the 
matter to the PLUM Committee for consideration. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
MEMBER ~ 

FUENTES: YES 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 

CEDILLO: ABSENT 

KORETZ: YES 

O'FARRELL: ABSENT 
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